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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail in voting for Oregonians. Vote by mail is a pillar of 

Oregon's commitment to accessible participation in government and is part of what 

makes our state a great one to live in. A strong democracy is one that allows the full 

participation of its citizens by making it simple, easy and low-barrier to do so.  


